
THIRTY FIRST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
YEAR A 5TH NOVEMBER 2023    

‘YOU ONLY HAVE ONE TEACHER.’ ST PAUL WAS A GREAT 
RELIGIOUS LEADER. LIKE A MOTHER, HE NOURISHED AND 
WATCHED OVER HIS PEOPLE. HE TRIED NOT TO BE A 
BURDEN ON THEM. HE SOUGHT TO PREACH GOD’S 
MESSAGE AND NOT HIS OWN. HE HELPED THE PEOPLE, 
WHOM HE CALLED HIS BROTHERS AND SISTERS, TO LOOK 
TO CHRIST AS THEIR ONLY MASTER AND TEACHER. TODAY 
WE PRAY FOR RELIGIOUS LEADERS AS THEY STRIVE TO 
EXPRESS IN THEIR OWN LIVES THE QUALITIES OF 
LEADERSHIP EMBODIED IN PAUL. 
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TEMORA SACRED HEART MISSION 
INCORPORATING THE PARISHES OF TEMORA/BARMEDMAN,  

ARDLETHAN/ARIAH PARK & BARELLAN/BINYA 
 

PARISH PRIEST – Fr Sijo Jose 
PARISH CO-ORDINATOR – Sr Maureen McDermott Ardlethan/Ariah Park 

 

 

 

 
 
    SACRED HEART PARISH TEMORA 

111 LOFTUS ST 
PO BOX 78 

TEMORA  NSW  2666 
PHONE:  02 69772104 

Temora@cg.org.au 
WEBSITE: www.cg.org.au/temora 

PRIEST: FR SIJO JOSE 
sijo.jose@cg.org.au  

  
 
 

 OUR LADY HELP OF CHRISTIANS 
PARISH ARDLETHAN 

PO BOX 45 
ARDLETHAN  NSW  2665 

PHONE: 0448 257077 
COMMUNITY LEADER:  

SR MAUREEN MCDERMOTT 
Maureen.McDermott@sosj.org.au  

  
 

 
  

ST THERESE PARISH BARELLAN 
PO BOX 58 

BARELLAN  NSW  2665 
PHONE: 02 69772104 

 
 
 

  
ST ANNES CENTRAL SCHOOL 

125 DEBOOS ST 
TEMORA NSW 2666 
PH: (02) 6977 1011 

SCHOOL PRINCIPAL: GRANT HAIGH 
Grant.Haigh@cg.catholic.edu.au  

WEBSITE: 
www.stannestemora.nsw. edu.au 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 

  
We acknowledge the traditional 
custodians of this land, the 
Wiradjuri peoples, Aboriginal 
peoples and Torres Strait Islander 
peoples. We pay our respects to the 
elders past, present and emerging, 
for they hold the memories, the 
traditions, the culture, and hopes of 
this land. We acknowledge that 
they have occupied and cared for 
this land over countless 
generations and we celebrate their 
continuing contribution to the life 
of our town and of this region. We 
also extend our respect to all 
Aboriginal peoples living in our 
community.  
    

Welcome – We welcome Fr Bill Milsted to our parish for the month of November. We 

hope he has an enjoyable stay and thank him for looking after our parish. If anyone 

needs to contact Fr Bill while he is with us, his mobile number is 0497 088007. 
 

Mission Sunday – Catholic Mission thanks the parish and all who contributed to the 

Mission Sunday Appeal last week. Your donations will provide much needed support 

to missionaries. There are some envelopes available for anyone who would still like to 

make a donation. 
 

Sacred Heart Ladies Group Retreat Day - Will be held on Thursday 30th November 
and our presenter will be Sister Maureen, with the topic being “Waiting For God”.  
The retreat will be held at the Southern Cross Village at 9.30 am for a 10am start. If 
you could please bring a plate for morning tea and something to share for lunch.  If 
you require transport please phone Jenny on 0400806324. 
 

Sacred Heart Ladies Group Christmas Party - Will be held Thursday 7th December at 
the Temora Ex-Services Club commencing at 12 midday.  The cost will be $30.00 per 
head.  Please ring Jenny on 0400806324 by the 23rd November if you would like to 
attend. All parishioners are very welcome. 
 

Baptism – We congratulate the family of Ellie Maree Murray who was recently 

baptised. 
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PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR 
SICK:  

Aileen McMullen 
Brian Williamson 

Jean Durham 
Joy Cronin 

Chris Morton 
Janelle Bland 

Beryl Muir 
Jim Clancy 
Cliff Cook 

Allan Pinney 
Pat Morton 

Michael Brady 
Carly Ison 

Mavis Murphy 
Rita Martin 

Arch Francis Carroll 
Noel Rigney-Johnson 

Kathy Norman 
 Dillon Wells 

 Lisa Skrypzack 
Could you please contact 
the presbytery if you are 
aware of any changes to 

our sick list. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MASSES OFFERED: 
Kevin & Paul Bremer 
Relatives & Friends of 

Marge Bremer 
Deceased Members of 

Sacred Heart Ladies Group 
Frances Minogue 

Harold & Maryann Grief 
Irene Cullen 
Dot Cooke 

King Kevin Torres 
Carlos & Regina Torres 

 
 
 
 
 
 

DECEASED: 
 
 
 
 

ANNIVERSARIES 
Scott Holden 
Rose Fiegert 
Kath Leary 
Teresa King 
Reg Gilchrist 

Allen Battenally 
Doris Lawrence 

Kelvin Hodge 
Fr Phillip Buckley 
Fr Leo Fitzpatrick 

Nadina von Mengerson 

MASS TIMES 
TUESDAY: Mass 5.00pm   
WEDNESDAY: Mass 10.00am 
THURSDAY: Mass           10.00am 
FRIDAY: Mass 10.00am 
SATURDAY: Mass 10.00am  Reconciliation - 10.20am 
11th November Mass 6.00pm – ARIAH PARK 
SUNDAY:     
12th November Mass 10.00am - TEMORA   

 
 
 

6.00PM MASS SATURDAY 4TH NOVEMBER 2023 
ACOLYTE: A Reid READER: M Sleigh  
PRAYER OF THE FAITHFUL: C Drumore ROSARY: M Bremer  
ALTAR SERVERS: J Oliver & H Drumore MUSIC: Colin, Sharron, Renae 
OFFERTORY PROCESSION: G & A Wood  

10.00AM MASS SUNDAY 12TH NOVEMBER 2023 
ACOLYTE: J Morton READER: C Tucker  
PRAYER OF THE FAITHFUL: G Holland ROSARY: P Connolly  
ALTAR SERVERS: J Nguyen & J Collins MUSIC: C Glasgow 
OFFERTORY PROCESSION: Drumore Family   
PLANNED GIVING COUNTERS:  4th – A & M Dehlsen 12th – M & C Tucker 
CHURCH CLEANING: 12th – H Britton’s Team 26th – J Morton’s Team 

IF UNABLE TO ATTEND MASS PLEASE FIND OWN REPLACEMENT 

 

First Collection for Sunday 29th October 2023 $325.65. Second Collection for Sunday 29th 
October 2023 $1077.40. 
 

New Smart Terminal – Our Tap and Go Machine has been replaced with a new Smart Terminal 
at the back of the church. Payments are made the same way as you do on the Tap and Go 
Machine except that now there are four payment options - $5, $10, $20 or you can choose your 
own amount. Payments are distributed using the same process as the Tap and Go Machine – 
30% of your payment will go to Clergy (1st collection) and 70% to our Parish (2nd collection). 
Thank you for your generous contributions. 
 

Synod of Bishops 2021-2024 - Letter to the People of God - A letter from the participants in 

the assembly to the people of God was released on 25 October 2023 in Rome. The letter 

presents the experience of the first assembly of the Synod and hopes for the future as we 

move towards the second session in October next year. A copy of the letter is available at the 

back of the church. 

Caritas Australia’s Gaza Crisis Appeal - An estimated 1 million people have been displaced in 

Gaza with immediate food, shelter, health, and psychosocial needs. ‘This is a period of 

incredible turmoil and sadness. The escalation of violence has only exacerbated needs for the 

people in Gaza and West Bank, who already live in dire conditions. We are working with our 

partners on the ground to provide comprehensive and critical support to over 17,000 families 

affected by this devastating conflict.’ Sally Thomas, Humanitarian Lead, Caritas Australia. With 

your support, we will be able to help our partners on the ground to assist people displaced 

and affected by the current conflict. Please donate to Caritas Australia’s Gaza Crisis Appeal. 

You can donate online www.caritas.org.au/gaza or phone 1800 024 413.  

 

 

MEETINGS    
  

Parish Safeguarding Commitment – Sacred Heart Parish Temora is committed to safeguarding and upholding the rights of all our 
children and vulnerable people. We seek to empower children, their families and carers, and vulnerable people, to have a say, to be 
listened to, and to be protected. Parishioners are encouraged to raise any concerns they may have by emailing Fr Sijo at the parish 
office at temora@cg.org.au or phoning the office on 02-69772104. Parishioners are also welcome to contact Maria Hicks, Manager for 
the Archdiocesan Institute for Professional Standards & Safeguarding (IPSS) at ipss@cg.org.au or phoning 02-62399806. 
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